
 

AIA brings ambition to life for 25 undergraduates 

 

Colombo, 23 November, 2015: It was a life-changing experience for 25 

undergraduates from four universities when they attended a workshop on the 

theme „Bring your Ambition to Life‟ conducted by AIA Sri Lanka.  The two-day 

residential workshop focused on empowering the undergraduates as part of 

AIA Sri Lanka‟s endeavour to contribute to nationally relevant activities, 

driving economic and social development.  The objective of the workshop was 

to help open up the minds of participants to look at life options after their 

university career.    

 

“We are confident that our contribution would go a long way in changing the 

mindset of participants gearing them to think more positively than before, 

leading to true leadership essential for progress” said Chathuri Munaweera, 

Director, Human Resources and Company Secretary at AIA Sri Lanka.  

 


